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From: Reed, Alex
Sent: Friday, 21 May 2021 4:28 PM
To: Henrick, Sharon (AU); Kok, Christopher (AU)
Cc: Robert Milliner  Russell, James (AU); Wakil, Jake 

(AU); Keeves, James (AU); Mucha, Paula (AU); Basile, Mark; Wang, David; Black, Susie; 
Staltari, Danielle

Subject: RE: Proposed amalgamation of BPAY, eftpos and NPPA - submissions received  
[SEC=OFFICIAL] [ACCC-ACCCANDAER.FID2835968]

 

Dear Sharon and Christopher, 

The ACCC has updated its public register to include 4 additional public submissions regarding the 
proposed amalgamation of BPAY, eftpos and NPPA.  

Should Industry Committee Administration wish to provide a submission in response to these submissions, 
and the 8 submissions flagged in my email below, we ask that the response be received no later than COB 
Friday 28 May 2021. 

A copy of this email and any response (subject to any request for material to be excluded) will be placed on 
the ACCC’s public register. 

Best regards, 

Alex Reed 

Senior Analyst (A/g) | Mergers, Exemptions and Digital 

Australian Competition & Consumer Commission 
Level 2 | 23 Marcus Clarke Street Canberra 2601  
T: 02 6243 1364 

www.accc.gov.au 

 

The ACCC acknowledges the traditional owners and custodians of Country throughout 
Australia and recognises their continuing connection to the land, sea and community. We pay 
our respects to them and their cultures; and to their Elders past, present and future. 

 




